Department of Energy

Oak Ridge Operations Office
P.0. Box 2001
Oak Ridge, Tennessee 37831—

October 3, 2000

Mr. Luther Gibson, Chair

Oak Ridge Site Specific Advisory Board
Post Office Box 2001, EM-90

Oak Ridge, Tennessee 37831

Dear Mr. Gibson:

RESPONSE TO “RECOMMENDATION AND COMMENTS ON THE DRAFT
NOTICE OF INTENT TO COMPLY WITH FINAL STANDARDS FOR
HAZARDOUS AIR POLILUTANTS FROM HAZARDOUS WASTE
COMBUSTORS”

The July 6, 2000, letter from Steven H. Kopp to mc provided the subject recommendations
and comments. Responses to the recommendations and comments have been incorporated
into the final Notice of Intent to Comply (NIC), submitted in accordance with the

" regulatory requirements.

A copy of the final NIC, including responses, is enclosed for your information.

We appreciate the recommendations and comments provided by the Site Specific Advisory
Board; they enabled us to provide a more clear and correct document.

Sincerely,

ANe

Rodney R. Nelson
Assistant Manager for
Environmental Management

Enclosure

cc w/enclosure:
D. Adler, EM-913

cc w/o enclosure:
|- B. Westich, EM-921
E. Leming, TDEC/DOE-O
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